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61G20-1.001
Florida Building Code Adopted

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Binding Interpretation Panel has issued a binding interpretation pursuant to Section 553.775, Florida Statutes, submitted by Charles E. Marshall, P.E., and accepted by BOAF on December 16, 2021. The following is a summary of the interpretation:

Appeal question requesting a response:

Can the proposed attached dwelling units (two units, three units and four units) be classified as townhouse dwelling units subject to the requirements of the FBC-Residential volume using “imaginary” property lines?

Answer: The Panel answered this question in the negative with respect to classifying the three and four unit buildings being classified as townhouse dwelling units subject to the requirement of the FBC-Residential volume using “imaginary” property lines.

A copy of the Interpretation may be obtained from https://floridabuilding.org/bi/bi_bind_interp_srch.aspx, or by contacting the Codes and Standards section at (850)487-1824.
